
We are delighted to announce that we have received our Reading
School Core accreditation! A huge thank you to everyone for their
efforts: 

Reading Ambassadors for help, leadership, positive energy
Our pupils for being so enthusiastic about all reading activities,
events and reading adventures
Teaching staff for being so committed to ensuring learners had lots
of opportunities for reading for pleasure
Families at home for attending events, completing surveys,
encouraging and reading with children and sending in great photos
Philip, our local librarian for working with the school community and
ensuring all children access our local library
The office staff for arranging all the visits
Milngavie Primary PTA for agreeing to fund our new library system

It really has been a team effort!
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 I enjoyed seeing the lovely
creative and fun things you

have been doing at your
school, things like Get Comfy
Reading, Shakespeare Week,
Comic Book club, and all your

lovely classroom book
projects. 

I am impressed with the positive
relationship you have with your
local library. It is clear that you
have all worked hard to create a

delightful and positive reading
environment!



THANK  YOU

 MILNGAVIE READS
MILNGAVIE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND EARLY YEARS CENTRE 

READING NEWSLETTER

OUR  READ ING  SCHOOL  JOURNEY

Looking Forward
We are already thinking about the new academic year. What to look out for:

New Reading Ambassador group 
Registering for Reading Schools ‘Silver’ accreditation!
Events such as Book Week Scotland, Shakespeare week, World Book Day
Reading cafes at break
After school reading club
Cross stage joint reading sessions
Library Visits to continue 
Weekly whole school DEAR (Drop Everything And Read) Sessions in class
School library lending system up and running
New locations for our existing school library stock 
nearly 200 new titles will be added to our school library!

We also look forward to receiving our Reading SchoolsTrophy and
certificate at the start of the new term!
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THANK  YOU

Thank you and good
luck to our fantastic

Reading
Ambassadors as
they head off to

secondary school!

Have a great summer - remember to check out the Summer Reading

Challenge at Milngavie Library! 


